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"Volunteers do not necessarily have the time; they just have the heart."

-Elizabeth Andrew

Jaspal Kaur Public School received a certificate of appreciation for outstanding and
amazing commitment towards contribution during the year 2023-2024 for the
empowerment of people with visual
challenges.

The school is honoured to receive this
award in recognition of its voluntary
contribution and unwavering
commitment to the community. This
accolade reaffirms our dedication to
serving others and making a positive
impact beyond the walls of our
institution.

JKPS feels proud to be recognized
for our efforts in fostering a culture
of service and instilling values of
compassion and empathy in our
students.

This award serves as a testament to the
collective efforts of Community
Outreach team, volunteers, our students,
staff, parents, and community partners
who work tirelessly to make a
difference in the lives of others.

We are grateful for this
acknowledgment and remain committed to continuing our work towards creating a more
compassionate and inclusive society.


